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Dear Parent/ Carer,

As part of our Science unit, ‘Animals including humans’, where we have been learning about different animals and their skeletons. Year 3 (Year 4 children that are not attending Standon Bowers) are planning a trip to Peak Wildlife, where children will look at the animals in their habitats and listen to talks about them throughout the day. 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 28th February 2024 and children will be transported to Peak Wildlife by coaches. 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £9.50 per child via Parent Pay to cover the cost of the visit. The PTFA have kindly agreed to pay for the coaches, to reduce the price of the trip. Please be advised that if we do not receive enough contributions, unfortunately, the trip will not be able to go ahead. 
Please can you complete payment as soon as possible and no later than Monday 26th February 2024
 Thank You,
Mrs Ashby, Miss Ferns and Miss Day  
KS2 Class Teachers 

